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MorningStar Farms Spicy Black Bean Burgers and Chipotle Black Bean 
Burgers recalled due to undeclared peanut allergen 

 

(JUNEAU, AK) – MorningStar Farms has issued a recall for Spicy Black Bean 
Burgers and Chipotle Black Bean Burgers because they might contain peanuts, 
a known allergen. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to peanuts 

run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume 
these products. 

 
Affected products may be identified by the UPC code on the side of each case 
and on each package label. 

 

Product UPC Code Size Better Before Date 

MorningStar Farms 
Spicy Black Bean 

Burger 

2898971750 
18.90 oz  
(8 ct) 

APR 14 16 to  
JUN 30 16 

MorningStar Farms 

Spicy Black Bean 
Burger 

2898939207 
9.50 oz  
(4 ct) 

APR 14 16 to  
JUN 30 16 

MorningStar Farms 

Chipotle Black Bean 
Burger 

2898971674 
38.10 oz  

(9 ct) 

MAR 22 16 to  

JUN 30 16 

MorningStar Farms 
Chipotle Black Bean 

Burger 

2898940864 
50.80 oz  

(12 ct) 

MAR 22 16 to  

JUN 30 16 

MorningStar Farms 
Spicy Black Bean 

Burger 

2898949938 
8.7 lb case  
(48 ct) 

MAR 24 2016 to 
JUN 30 2016 

MorningStar Farms 

Spicy Black Bean 
Burger 

2898931651 
12.75 lb case  
(4 sleeve) 

APR 09 2016 to  
JUN 30 2016 

MorningStar Farms 
Spicy Black Bean 
Burger 

2898997765 
9.75 lb case  

(4 sleeve) 

APR 09 2016 to  

JUN 30 2016 
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Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported. 

 
Consumers with questions may contact the company at 

www.MorningStarFarms.com or by calling at 800-962-0120 Monday through 
Friday from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Eastern Time. 
 

For more information on this recall, visit:  
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm429690.htm. 
 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.morningstarfarms.com/
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm429690.htm
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html
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